
April 20, 2019

In her letter posted on 4/19/2019 Barbara Massey states:

“Fences, Freestanding Walls, and Hedges
Fences, Freestanding Walls, and Hedges should be no higher than 4 feet in Front and Street Side
setbacks.”

I disagree as far as street side setbacks is concerned. Her proposal would place our side and back yards 
in public view. I regard those areas as for our private use and pleasure. There is no compelling civic 
reason for subjecting side and back yards of corner lots to public view.

Dana Trout
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